
Letter Regarding Credit Inquiry Impacts on 

Mortgage Eligibility 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the impacts of credit inquiries 

on your mortgage eligibility. 

When you apply for a mortgage, lenders will conduct a credit inquiry to evaluate your 

creditworthiness. It is important to note that there are two types of credit inquiries: soft inquiries, 

which do not affect your credit score, and hard inquiries, which can have a temporary negative 

impact. 

During your mortgage application process, multiple hard inquiries may be made. While a single 

hard inquiry can lower your credit score by a few points, several inquiries in a short period may 

suggest greater risk to lenders, potentially affecting your eligibility for a mortgage. However, 

mortgage lenders typically understand that multiple inquiries made within a 30-day period are 

related to the same loan search and will have minimal impact on your score. 

It is advisable to limit the number of hard inquiries around the time you are applying for a 

mortgage to ensure your credit health is maintained. Maintaining a good credit score increases 

your chances for favorable mortgage terms and conditions. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance regarding your credit inquiries and mortgage 

eligibility, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


